
Office of the Vice-Chancellor 
The University of Waikato 
Private Bag 3105 
Hamilton 3240 
New Zealand 
 

 
Phone +64 7 838 4665 
www.waikato.ac.nz 
 

 
 

 

 

4 October 2019 
 
 
Kelly Roe 
To: fyi-request-11169-b9daaebd@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Kelly 
 
Re: Official information request – Graduate Student Employment  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 8 September 2019 asking for the following information.  
 

“Please can you tell me how many graduate research students newly enrolled in 2018 were not either 
invited to apply for, or directly granted some combination of tutoring or grading work for the University?” 

 
The information you have requested is below.   
 
The University has identified 272 graduate research students newly enrolled in 2018. Of this number, 205 were 
not employed by the University in any capacity, and 67 were employed by the University. Of those employed by 
the University, we are unable to provide a specific breakdown of the number employed directly for tutoring or 
grading (or both), as we do not hold information in this way. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Duanna Fowler 
Director, Office of the Vice-Chancellor 
 


